
 

 

FINAL RECOMMENDATION FOR COWBIT PARISH COUNCIL 

 

Following publication of the draft recommendation to increase the number of Councillors on Cowbit 

parish council from 5 to 7 on 5 September, no responses were received to the consultation.   

 

Therefore the final recommendation for approval at the meeting of South Holland District Council 

on 18 January 2023 is to: 

 Increase the number of Councillors on Cowbit parish council from 5 to 

7 with effect from the next scheduled elections in May 2023. 

 

Timetable for Review 

Action  Relevant Date 

Terms of reference are published and District 
Council notifies stakeholders. Publicity and 
engagement with stakeholders and individual 
submissions invited 

23 May 2022 – 27 June 2022 

Consideration of submissions received 28 June 2022 – 18 July 2022 

Draft recommendations and proposals 
prepared 

19 July 2022 – 2 September 2022 

Publish draft recommendations and go out for 
second consultation 

5 September 2022 – 8 October 2022 

Consideration of submissions received and final 
proposals prepared. 

8 October 2022 to 7 November 2022 

Final recommendations published 8 November 2022 to 31 December 2022 

Full Council Approval 18 January 2023 

Council to Make Order Thereafter 
 


